
Updated June 2021 

Dear Wyndham CEC communities and stakeholders, 

The Victorian government declared a circuit breaker lockdown for seven days starting at 11:59 PM 

Thursday 3 June, 2021. 

This means that Wyndham Community and Education Centre is currently closed to the public and 

working remotely. 

While our doors might be closed to the general public, we are still working and here for you.  

Please call us on 9742 4013 for information about programs and services or email 

enquiries@wyndhamcec.org.au   

Our Reception staff can direct your call to any of the people below working remotely.  

You can also go to our website www.wyndhamcec.org.au 

Or our Facebook page – https://www.facebook.com/wyndhamcec.org.au 

If you need advice about COVID-19 (Coronavirus) please go to: https://www.health.gov.au/ 

https://www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/coronavirus  

Or, call the Hotline 1800 675 398 

We hope you stay safe and well and we can’t wait until we have all our services face to face again. 

In the meantime, call 9742 4013 or email the people below depending on the program or service. 

 

Program/ service 
 

Status Contact Person Email 

VCAL Remote  Teresa Vizintin teresav@wyndhamcec.org.au  
or 97424013 

Settlement Services Remote  Valeska Zuniga-
Chondo and 
Richard Dove 

valeskaz@wyndhamcec.org.au 
richardd@wyndhamcec.org.au 
or phone our office on 97424013 

RTO (VET/LLN) Remote  Alex Findlay (VET) 
Lidia Pivato (LLN) 

alexf@wyndhamcec.org.au  
lidiap@wyndhamcec.org.au  
or phone our office on 97424013 

AMEP  Remote  Lidia Pivato lidiap@wyndhamcec.org.au 
or phone our office on 97424013 

SEE Remote  Lidia Pivato lidiap@wyndhamcec.org.au 
or phone our office on 97424013 

Pre-accredited Remote Lidia Pivato lidiap@wyndhamcec.org.au 
or phone our office on 97424013 

Neighbourhood 
House 

Remote  John Sheen johns@wyndhamcec.org.au  
or phone our office on 97424013 

Junubi Wyndham Remote  Poly Kiyaga poly.kiyaga@wyndhamcec.org.au 
or phone our office on 97424013  

Employment 
projects including 
Jobs VIC 

Remote  Jacinta Stafford jacintas@wyndhamcec.org.au  
or phone our office on 97424013 

WHN Remote Jennie Barrera or  jennieb@wyndhamcec.org.au  
valeskaz@wyndhamcec.org.au 
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Valeska Zuniga-
Chondo 

or phone our office on 97424013 
 

Interfaith / WSON Remote Laurence Gray laurenceg@wyndhamcec.org.au  
or phone our office on 97424013 

Business Services  Services operating 
remotely via 
phone and email 

Geraldine de 
Souza (General 
enquiries) 
Katherine 
Braithwaite 
(Finance) 

geraldineds@wyndhamcec.org.au  
katherineb@wyndhamcec.org.au  
or phone our office on 97424013 
 

Saffron Social 
Enterprise 

Duncan’s Rd 
closed until 
further notice/ V-
Line kiosks 
operating 

Geraldine de 
Souza 

geraldineds@wyndhamcec.org.au 
or phone our office on 97424013 
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